
Ministries of Families: Expecting parents and families Mass 2023 

On Sunday 10th September our Parish prayed for all expecting parents and their families. The 

Ministries of Families Committee, host this important event each year around the feast of St. 

Gerard (October 16th) for the intersession of prayers for a healthy mum and baby.  We would 

like to welcome the first-time parents and welcome back returning families. As our Parish 

grows with the delights of children, may their faith come in abundance to nourish the church 

forever more. 

Thank you to all who attended the Mass and especially to Father Casey, Maria La Spada and 

the committee who have put forward their time and efforts for each family and made them 

feel at home with our Parish. 

This event will occur each year and we ask you keep an eye out for the announcements 

placed in the bulletin.  

 

 


